
Ribbon Cutting and Open House 

A very special Thank You to all who attended the Ribbon Cutting and Open House on Saturday, 
October 25. The turn-out was fantastic and everyone had a wonderful time.  

It was so exciting to finally show the world what Community Players has been up to over the past 
year. While there is still much work to be done, the progress in creating an effective and versatile 
rehearsal space and scene shop has been astounding. 

We hope that the community will continue to not only support Community Players but more  
importantly be entertained. 

Back Stage 

Community Players of Salisbury 

November 2014 

COMING UP: 

Auditions for Vanities 

Show Synopsis - A comedy that is a snapshot of the lives of three young woman. In high school, 
Joanne, Kathy and Mary are vivacious cheerleaders. Five years later in their college sorority house, 
they are nervously confronting their futures. Ten years later they reunite briefly in New York. Their 
lives have changed, their friendship, which once thrived, is strained. Their attempts at conversation 
show they no longer have very much in common. 
  
Cast - Three females ages 20 to 40. 
  
Auditions - Auditions will be held on Monday, November 10 and Tuesday, November 11 at  
Community Players, 5109 Nutters Cross Road, Salisbury at 7 PM. Callbacks (if needed) will be on 
Wednesday, November 12, at 8 PM. You are welcome to attend either or both of the auditions. For 
more information please contact Director, Maria Demetriou, at weddingdressdoctor@gmail.com or 
267-645-9336 or  Producer, Tom Robinson, at tomchicken@aol.com or 410-422-0635. 

Players President, Rusty Mumford,  

welcomes everyone to the Open House. 

Vice-President Tom Robinson, Salisbury 

Mayor Jim Ireton and President Rusty  

Mumford cut the Grand Opening Ribbon. 



 

Monthly Membership Meeting 

Wednesday, November 12 at 7 PM 

At Players new building, 5109 Nutters Cross Road.  
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Community Players Officers & Board of Directors - 2014-2015 

President: Rusty Mumford - popirusty@comcast.net 

Vice President: Tom Robinson - tomchicken@aol.com 

Recording Secretary: Sharon Benchoff - fresnelop@aol.com 

Corresponding Secretary: Megan Davis - m.l.davis43@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Charlie Linton - charliecamtransport@yahoo.com 

Immediate Past President: Tom Robinson - tomchicken@aol.com 
 

Board Members 

David Allen, Robin Finley, Sherri Hynes - Term Expires 2015 

Jeff Baer, Joe Benamati, Mary Veise - Term Expires 2016 

Pete Cuesta, Ken Johnson, Katie Simms Parsons - Term Expires 2017 

Community Players of Salisbury 
PO Box 2431 

Salisbury, MD 21803-2431 

We’re on the Web: www.communityplayersofsalisbury.org 
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“Fiddler on the Roof” 

Friday, November 7 - 8 PM 

Saturday, November 8 - 8 PM  

Sunday, November 9 - 2 PM 
 

At Wicomico High School Auditorium 

 

“Vanities” 

Friday, January 30 - 8 PM        

Saturday, January 31 - 8 PM      

Friday, February 6 - 8 PM       

Saturday, February 7 - 2 PM  
At Wor Wic Community College 

 

Call for tickets for both shows  

410-546-0099 


